
 

 

Rescheduled Date 

Monday June 11,  2018 

At 4:30 – 6:30 pm 

Join Elwood PTAs at our first                   

Every Child Travels Safely Event! 

Free & Open to all Elementary school families 

 Bring your child’s bicycle, scooter, and helmet! 

 Have your car seat checked! 

 Learn about distracted walking, safe biking, safe bus 

riding, and other safety ideas for children! 

Food and snacks will also be provided free of charge 

Educational Materials and goodies for all families! 

NYS PTA Event funded by the Governor’s Traffic Safety Committee through NHTSA 


